
 March 30 

We used a drone of Ken Michitsch’s to recon the end of 
West Shore Drive’s lake area for geese nests. We had 
limited success at controlling the drone due to the winds. 
We have footage on an android phone, but it did not show 
any new nests.

March 31

We launched a boat to tour the lake for geese’s nests.  We 
located three nests on the lower and middle of the lake. 
This was followed by two on the upper end of the lake. We 
were limited to were we could go on the upper end by the 
depth of the water and stumps with the boat we were 
using on the end of West Shore Drive.

April 2

Members met at Boat Basin four to launch two small boats 
to get into the wet land area on the end of West Shore 
Drive.  After two hours of rowing around obstructions, two 
nests were located.  One has seven eggs already in the 
nest. We hope to revisit these nests next week for addling 
of the eggs.   
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April 8

We addled one nest with seven eggs on the wet land at 
the end of West Shore Drive.

 

April 9 

Members and volunteers met at the office to discuss the 
number of boats and persons available for Saturday’s 
addling of the eggs   Weather was in the thirties and 
snowing.  

April 10

Several nests with eggs were found on the lake and the 
eggs were replaced with potatoes.

April 13

Two new nests were spotted, one at boat basin number 
two and one on a island on the East Shore Drive side.  
Both nest had no eggs.  We will check back on this site 
this weekend to look for new eggs.
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April 14

Boat Basin docks number three and swimming platform 
were installed in the morning.  On the upper end wet lands 
of West Shore Drive three nest were marked with orange 
poles and are to be revisited next week for signs of new 
eggs.

Next Lake meeting to be held on May 14.

CC: AL,  CB, RG, MM, TM, SM, MM, BH, BS, JS
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